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10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A2AA

THE PRIME MINISTER

18th May, 1988

should just like to thank ycu and everyone else

involved in organising such a successful conference

last week. It all went extremely smoothly and the

press coverage was excellent. I hope that it may

rebresent a turning point in the fortunes of our Party

in Scotland and I was certainly most impressed by the

obvious enthusiasm of all those attending. Our task now

is to turn that into hard work in the constituencies.

Denis and I very much enjoyed our day spent in Glasgow.

I thought the Garden Festival was magnificent and we

were lucky enough to see a most exciting final at Hampden

Park. I know you played an important part in arranging

these visits and I abpreciate all that you did.

With warm good wishes.

The Lord Goold CA DL
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just wanted to write and thank you for your kind

hospitality at the Station Hotel when I was in

Perth last weekend. I so enjoyed being back in Perth

and greatly appreciated everything you and your staff

did to make my stay so comfortable. I was only sorry

we had to rush away on Saturday morning but as you

know I had a number of engagements in Glasgow.

Thank you also for the two whisky glasses. They are

beautiful and will serve as a lovely reminder of a

happy visit.

Denis joins me in sending You and your staff our best

wishes.

Andrew Wilson, Esq e-tj
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I should just like to thank you very much for the

contribution you made towards my speech tc the

Scottish Party Conference last weekend. You will have

seen from the coverage that the speech received that

I used a large part of what you sent in and I am most

grateful to you for your help.
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Bruce Anderson, Esq
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I should lust like to thank you very Int= for the

contribution you made towards my speech to the

Scottish Party conference last weekend. You will

have seen from the speech that I used a large part

of what you sent in and I am most grateful to you for

your help.

I would also like to thank you for your additional

thoughts for my forthcoming speech to the General

Assembly of the Church of Scotland. These are most

useful.

Gerry Malone, Esq


